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Alistair MacDonald

From: Gordon Davidson [gdavidson @ bayswateruranium.com]

Sent: November 6, 2007 3:16 PM

To: Alistair MacDonald

Cc: Vic Tanaka; George Leary

Subject: RE: Deadline for comments on how to structure EAs 0708-004 and 0708-005

Alistair —

I'just returned to the office after flying back today from Newfoundland. | realize the deadline for
comments is past, but my hesitancy to provide any additional comments to the MVEIRB was largely
intentional. We don't have any specific comments as to how the forthcoming EA’s are to be structured.
Bayswater stili wishes to pursue the land use permit application and subsequent environmental impact
assessment process. Our projects within the Thelon and Dubawnt River watersheds are important to
Bayswater, and we strongly feel that early stage exploration work can be accomplished with no
significant environmental impacts. We also feel that social impacts to communities of the Akaitcho
nation will be positive based on our experience with exploration projects in Nunavut and their impact on
nearby Inuit communities.

Regards,

Gordon Davidson

Vice President, Exploration
Bayswater Uranium Lid.

Phone (604)687-2153

gdavidson @bayswateruranium.com

From: Alistair MacDonald [mailto:AMacDonald@mveirb.nt.ca]
Sent: November 2, 2007 9:31 PM

To: gdavidson@bayswateruranium.com

Subject: Deadline for comments on how to structure EAs 0708-004 and 0708-005
Dear Gordon,

This is a note that the deadline for the developer to submit comments on how to structure the above stated EAs
has passed. Please contact me on Monday; we may be able to accomodate your comments on that date. Please
advise if you will be providing comment on that date.

If you have any questions, contact me. All of the relevant questions posed by the Review Board back on October
3, 2007 and directed to you at that time are available on the MVEIRB website public registry - www.mveirb.nt.ca.

Regards,

Alistair MacDonald

06/11/2007



